
[bookmark: _GoBack]I address you on behalf of the Elementary School "Branislav Nusic" from Donja Trnava which is located in the north from the city of  Nish in the southeast of Serbia and occupies 30 square kilometers. It’s a village school with 262 pupils who gravitate from nine villages in its surrounding and 50 employees and it consists of the mother school situated in Donja Trnava and five daughter schools. We have not worked on Erasmus plus projects so far, but the collective is young and ready to learn and apply new things.  By the law of the Ministry of Education, many novelties have been introduced this year, and one of them is project teaching.

As a collective, we like to follow the trends and understand this as a challenge and  we would like to approach them as real professionals, thus developing and implementing quality teaching and hence improving the quality of our students’ acquired knowledge. We are primarily interested in "job shadowing" because we think that the best way to get insight into the innovations and work system  is through the methodology that you are applying.

We've come across the information about your school in the base of potential partners and these presented it as the place  which can provide the support and challenge that we need. Therefore, we are addressing you with this letter and hope to get your positive response about cooperation as soon as possible, so that we may give you a detailed plan of activities in our further correspondence.

Respectfully,
Milan Stoiljkovic


